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Letter/ circular 

    

Dear parents,  

This is to you that, your ward , Master/Miss. ----------------------------------------------------, studying in 

grade IX/X , has not attended the classes since June 2020. As per government guidelines, we have 

started school since January 2021.Your ward is already registered for CBSE Board by school.  

We have completed 3 periodic tests. We are on the verge of syllabus completion. Shortly we are going 

to start with revision, assessment tests and internal assessment activities. You are informed about all 

this telephonically from the respective class teachers from time to time. You are also insisted to join 

the classes. But there is no positive response from your end. If the same persists, you will have no 

right to claim for your ward's academic betterment. Your ward's promotion to the next class will be 

very difficult in such situations.  

To overcome the above losses, please think over the matter seriously. Feel free to contact us , if you 

have any queries.  

Regards 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


